
 

 
 Certification of Kosher Supervision - כשרות תעודת

 
 
July 1, 2025 
  
To whom it may concern, 
  
We are proud to partner with Eden Village Camp and hereby certify that all food served 
at this location is Kosher according to Jewish law and is under the strict Orthodox 
rabbinic supervision of Rabbi Barry Dolinger of Lighthouse Kosher.    
 
This certification is effective until June 30, 2026. In accordance with the Kosher status 
of this establishment, please refrain from bringing any outside food or beverages onto 
the premises.  
  
Sincerely, 

  
 Rabbi Barry Dolinger 

דולינגר בעריל חיים הרב  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lighthouse Kosher  

Phone: (516) 902 6346 E-mail: rabbid@lighthousekosher.org 
www.lighthousekosher.org 

 


